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MEMORANDUM  
Human Resources  

 

 

 

   
 Meeting of 8/23/17 

TO:  Board of Trustees  

FROM:  Wendy Tukloff, Ed.D,  Superintendent 

SUBJECT:  Provisional Internship Permit 

  (Action) 

 
Recommendation 

 
It is recommended that the Pacifica School District Board of Education approve the Provisional Internship 
Permit (PIP) for Mr. Shakeel Ali.   

 
Background 

 
Pacifica School District has been in search of a resource specialist instructor for Ingrid B. Lacy (IBL) Middle 
School.  This teaching position provides direct instructional services to students in grades 6-8 identified by the 
Individualized Education Program specifically in the area of English Language Arts (ELA).  We have posted both 
internally and externally using methods such as EdJoin, a statewide on-line application system.   
 
After completing the interview process, we have offered the position to Mr. Shakeel Ali pending the Pacifica 
School District Board of Education approval of the Provisional Internship Permit.  Mr. Ali must obtain a 
Provisional Internship Permit in order to be qualified to teach in the classroom setting as set by the guidelines 
of the Commission on Teacher Credentialing because he does not currently hold a teaching credential.  Should 
the Provisional Internship Permit (PIP) be approved, Mr. Ali will then have one year to enter an internship 
program, the next step to receiving a teaching credential. 

 
The Special Education Department has agreed to provide a mentor and training and also supports this decision 
to grant Mr. Ali the Provisional Internship Permit and hire him as the instructor for the Resource Specialist 
Program at IBL Middle School, focused on ELA. 
 

 

 

 

 


